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Our Ref:  IM/AJL 
27 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Paris – Wednesday, 29th June to Saturday, 2nd July 2022 

 

We are very excited that our trips to Valencia and Paris will be departing soon. We are therefore arranging an Information 
Evening to discuss the final arrangements for these which will take place on Thursday 9th June 2022. We would be delighted if 
you could attend at one of the following times - 

 

 6pm to 7pm or 

 7pm to 8pm 
 

During each session, there will be a brief presentation with essential information about the itinerary for each trip, items 
students should bring with them and an opportunity for you to ask questions. In order to make arrangements for this, we ask 
that you complete the Google Form below to confirm your attendance and tell us how many people will be coming. We ask that 
you limit this, where possible, to 2 adults and the student who is attending. There is also an opportunity to ask questions on this 
form and we will do our utmost to ensure we answer those during our presentation or contact you before or during the evening 
to discuss. The link is – 

 

https://forms.gle/dBiofRT7xhh2GMv69 

 

For students in Year 11, we would advise that students stay at home to continue with revision instead of attending due to their 
impending English exam on Friday morning. We will produce a video of the presentation and share this, where necessary for 
those who cannot attend. 

 

Once again, thank you for your support and patience during the organisation of these trips. Please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any questions regarding the visit or any other matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mr I McCracken 
Director of Modern Foreign Languages 

 

https://forms.gle/dBiofRT7xhh2GMv69

